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cdlb-mRitter; Len" <lenritter@hotmail.com>. U .
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Rererences: (l.3.4.Jé.AUUUUQLSUQABQU.UUOOLJLOQLLD.buL.au.Lh

Benjamart.

Sorry to take so long to get back to you. I believe some of my emails
were lost

in a crash of the LAN here, however, this one got through. I have
also been

busy with the end of the semester rush.

'January is OK with Nigel and Len but I have two course teaching
commitments in ,

the winter and cannot get away after the first week of January. Nigel
had

previously suggested that August was OK and I am suggesting the week
of August

13. Len will get back to me to confirm that that time is OK for him.

On the basis of our earlier proposal and your submission to CIDA, I
have drawn

up a program for the course. This is attached as an Adobe Acrobat
file and can

be read with Adobe Acrobat Reader, a free download from www.adobe.com.
I have

gone back to the idea of each of us presenting each day. This will
make it less

tireing and allow the level of experise to be built up in stages as
the course

progresses.

I have not suggested specific times for each day but have explained
that we will

take regular breaks as well as lunch and tea breaks on each of the
first 4 days.

Keith

Benjamart Chitsomboon wrote:

> Dear Dr. Solocmon,

> I 'm still waiting for the appropriate date for the workshop
from
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> you, since I have to notify CIDA representative in Thailand. Do you
have a

> chance to check with Dr. Litter and Dr. ©Nigel that during Jan 10-15
2001 is

> 0.k. with them? Actually, any time will be 0.k., but not the first
week of

> Jan and should not be later than Feb, since CIDA budget end in Mar.
I

> would appreciate if you send me the tentative details of the topics,
> duration of the talk or any other information which mightl be
helpful to

> prepare an announcement for the workshop ( in addition to the draft
you sent

> me last time), since I need them to prepare and distribute the
announcement

> many months ahead of time. Thank you.

> Since I do not hear anything from you in the last three
messages I

> sent you, I'm not sure whether you are out of the country or not, I
also CC

> the message to, Dr. Litter, Dr. Nigel and Dr. Shute. Hopefully, I
should

> get the respond back from one of you. Thanks in advance. I
appreciate all

your help

Benjamart

>Benjamart,

>

>Thanks for the update. Please ask about the suitability of the
date with

> CIDA. We could

> >start later in January. The alternative is to come over this
summer but

> there is some

> >reluctance because of the perception of heat in Thailand. Perhaps
you can

> suggest a good

> >time in the summer when the temperature would be lower. (I do not
mind the

> heat, but hte

>others do).

>
g
>
>
>
>
>

Keith R. Solomon, PhD, Fellow ATS, Centre for Toxicology, University
of Guelph,
Guelph, ON N1G 2Wl, Canada. Tel: 519-837-3320 Fax: 519-837-3861
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